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The United States Postal Service
The United States Department of Agriculture 

and
The North American Pollinator Protection Campaign 

Cordially invite you to attend the first-day-of-issue ceremony for the 
Pollination

Commemorative Stamps 
Friday, June 29, 2007

10:00 a.m. 
United States Department of Agriculture, Whitten Building Patio 

1400 Independence Avenue, SW (Jefferson Drive entrance) 
Washington, DC 

Due to increased security procedures in all government buildings, each attendee will 
be required to present a government-issued photo ID and will need to arrive 
between 9:00 and 9:30 a.m. to get through security into the patio. To respond call 
866-268-3243 by June 25th and give your name, telephone number and date of event. 


